321 B, Gill Street,
Baltimore,
MD 21210          
10th May, 2016                                                                         
HR Manager,
KOS Enterprises Pvt Ltd.
Northern star road,
New Southdales

Dear Sir /Madam,
I highly recommend Jane Adams as a candidate for a position in your company. For the past five years, I have been Jane's direct superior in the HR department at the head offices of AR Designs (Pvt) Ltd. During this time, she handled our employee issues, and also assisted me in managing the department. She attended numerous internal and external trainings and conferences to stay up-to-date within her field, and she always made sure to share her new knowledge with team members. During team meetings and in project teams, Jane has often had good ideas and made valuable suggestions for improvement. She was also happy to receive constructive criticism to change and improve her work. With outstanding time management skills, she made sure always to deliver her work results in a timely fashion.
Jane was a very reliable employee and was able to handle her tasks independently and with great competence. Jane would be an asset to any employer, and I recommend her for any endeavor she chooses to pursue.
Do not hesitate to contact me with any questions about her.
Sincerely,
Alan Smith
HR Director
AR Designs (Pvt) Ltd.
Tel: +833729037



